
 
 

Memorandum 
Nov. 20, 2020 

 
 
To:  File 
 
From:  Mike Turcott, Transportation Planning Specialist 
 
Subject: TR-200326, TR-200327, TR-200328, TR-200329, TR-200330, TR-

200333, TR-200334, TR-200368;  
Completion of Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) Projects  
CWW LLC 
  

On May 11, 2020, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission awarded 
eight GCPF grants totaling $37,760.14 to CWW LLC (Railroad) for projects related to 
upgrading of warning lights at the eight crossings listed below. The actual cost of the 
projects was $33,580.97. 
 

Docket Road Name USDOT Amount Granted Amount Billed 
TR-200326 Prospect Avenue 808939F $2,611.12 $2,395.10 
TR-200327 Poplar Street 808487X $6,721.36 $6,153.02 
TR-200328 Wallula Ave 810015B $3,638.68 $3,321.36 
TR-200329 Tietan St 808941G $3,638.68 $3,334.58 
TR-200330 Chestnut Street 808943V $5,693.80 $5,213.54 
TR-200333 Rose Street 808488E $6,721.36 $6,153.02 
TR-200334 Last Chance Road 810106G $2,611.12 $2,395.10 
TR-200368 SR-124 808621G $6,124.02 $4,615.25 

   $37,760.14 $33,580.97 
 
On Nov. 13, 2020, the Railroad submitted a request for reimbursement. Rail Safety staff 
inspected each crossing and confirmed that the installations were completed according to 
the specifications outlined in the orders approving each grant.  
 
Please close these dockets. 
 


